
February Sports News 

 

On Thursday 23rd February, Year 3 played their first match with a friendly against 

St. Davids School, Purley. We were able to play two 6 a-side games, and although 

the boys did not win, they all played really well and in a very sporting manner. 

 

On Tuesday 28th February, Year 6 girls played their first football matches in a 

tournament at Cheam High School. It was a freezing cold, wet afternoon, but they 

did not let that stop them! We entered two teams who played in two separate 

groups. The A team won their group and the B team came second in theirs. This 

resulted in them having to play each other in the Semi Finals. The game ended in a 

0-0 draw so an exciting penalty shoot-out followed, with the A team winning by 1 

goal! The girls then went on to face Cheam Common in the finals, which they won 

impressively 3-0. Well done to all the girls, a fantastic effort!  



Upcoming events: 
 
 
Thursday 16 March: Tag Rugby Friendly vs St Elpheges  
 
 
Friday 17 March: Year 4 Football Tournament @ Cheam Park Farm  
 

Monday 20 March: B Team Football vs Forresters Primary 


